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The following corrections should be made to the text of The OS-9 Guru: 1 - 
The Facts (first edition).

Page Present text Corrected text
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147 ma 1n() 
(

ma 1n(>
{

intercept(sighandler);

147 if (got_10) 
printf(..

if (got_10) { 
got_10-FALSE; 
pri ntf(.

)
147 else if (got_20) 

pr1ntf(.
if (got_20) { 

got_20-FALSE: 
printf(.

}
147 else exi t (.... if (invalid) 

exit(....

153 the process is returned the 
event value at the time the 
signal is received, and can

the process can

176 Only the creator of an alarm 
(same process ID)....

Only the creator of an alarm 
(same process ID in OS-9 
version 2.2, but same group 
number and user ID in later 
versions)....
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188, 
189

The sharing of time slices can 
be calculated.... same
proportion of time as that 
process.

There is no mathematical 
expression to calculate the 
share of processor time each 
process will get. It is an 
interesting corollary of the 
scheduling algorithm that all 
processes in a group with 
consecutive priorities will 
receive the same share of 
processor time.

270 1 even
3 odd

1 odd
3 even
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